
Date: May 18, 2015 
 

About the brightness spot between the scans of level 2.1 products. 
 
We found that there was brightness spot between the scans of the WD1 (wide area 

observation 350km) and the WD2 (wide area observation 490km) level 2.1 products. 
 
Currently, we are building software matching the brightness between scans. 
 
Please see for the sample image of the brightness spot as follows. 

 
 


